Central intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C.
(703) 482-7676
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George V. Lauder
Director, Public Affairs

7 July 1986

{3 Mr. Mike Wallace
CBS News/60 MINUTES
524 West 57th Street
New York, New York 10019

Dear Mike:

Thank you for your letter to Director Casey
for whom I am replying.

We have registered your continuing interest
in an interview with Mr. Casey and will be in
touch should he decide that an appearance of
this type would be useful.

Sincerely,
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‘ George V., Lauder
FY Director, Public Affairs




